
 
Christmas at St Paul’s C.E Primary School 2022 

Parent coffee, chat and wrap: 07 December 2022 

If any parent/carers are free on the 07 December 2022 from 8:45am to 10am to help with ticketing tombola items 
and wrapping gifts please contact Miss Moore. Any help would be greatly appreciated! 

Bridge Builders Christmas Charity Raffle-02 December 2022 

As part of our Bridge Builders charity fundraising each class will be collecting donations of items which match their 
class colour. These will then be made into a hamper and each class will be selling raffle tickets throughout 

December for a chance to win the hamper specific to their class. 

Design a Christmas decoration competition 

All pupils are invited to take part in our design a Christmas decoration competition. One winner from each class 
will win a special prize. To enter, please take a picture of the decoration and send via ClassDojo to Miss Moore by 

Friday 09 December 2022.  

Reception Class Nativity-08 December 2022 

Our Reception class will be performing their Nativity play for Reception class parents in Church on Thursday 08 
December at 2:15pm.  

Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day-08 December 

Our school kitchen will be serving Christmas Lunch on Thursday 08 December 2022, please be aware there will 
be no other food options available on this day. 

St Paul's C.E Primary Christmas Fayre- 08 December 3:20pm-5:30pm 

Grotto ticket sales- now on sale: Santa and his elves will be joining us again this year at our Christmas Fayre. If 
you would like to purchase tickets to visit Santa on the 08 December please send payment in cash to the school 
office in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and class and also state if you would like to visit the 
grotto between 3:30pm and 4:15pm or 4:15pm to 5:15pm. Tickets are limited and we will notify parents if these 
sell out. 
Christmas Fayre Entry ticket sales-£1 per adult: Entry tickets to the Fayre are priced at £1 per adult and this 
includes a free drink and mince pie and entry into our raffle. Entry tickets must be pre bought before the 08 
December and are now available on ParentPay accounts. If you do not require a ticket this payment item will be 
removed from your account on the 09 December. 
 

Live Pantomine at St Paul’s- 12 December 

West Midlands Theatre Productions will be performing ‘Jack and the beanstalk’ for all pupils live in school on 
Monday 12 December 2022. 

Christmas Performances- 13 & 14 December  

Rec, Y1,Y3 and Y5 will performing their Christmas performance to parents in school on Tuesday 13 December at 
9am and at 2:15pm 

Y2, Y4 and Y6 will be performing their Christmas performance to parents in school on Wednesday 14 December 
at 9am and at 2:15pm 

Due to limited space please message Miss Moore via ClassDojo to confirm if you will be attending and for which 
performance. Maximum 2 adults per child please. If your child is in the main cast of the performance you are 

welcome to attend on either day. 

Class Parties- Thursday 15 December 

All pupils will be enjoying class Christmas parties on Thursday 15 December, more information will be shared 
closer to the date. 

Christmas Stories Around the Christmas Tree- Friday 16 December 

Pupils will be enjoying hot chocolate and listening to Christmas stories around the tree on Friday 16 December. 
More information to follow closer to the date. 

 


